
From: Temple, Jessica
To: Burrow, Kealey; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: No Objection to the Draft NPDES General Permit for Industrial Stormwater Discharges Located within the

State of Arkansas (ARR000000)
Date: Monday, May 21, 2018 4:14:18 PM
Attachments: Industrial Stormwater General Permit ARR000000 NOI 5-21-18.pdf

Please save this with the IGP file.
 

From: Burrell, Monica [mailto:Burrell.Monica@epa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2018 4:05 PM
To: Leamons, Bryan
Cc: Temple, Jessica; mlburrell01@gmail.com; Lester, Guy; Rosborough, Evelyn; Jahan, Nasim
Subject: No Objection to the Draft NPDES General Permit for Industrial Stormwater Discharges Located
within the State of Arkansas (ARR000000)
 
 
Dear Mr. Leamons:
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the general permit for Industrial
Stormwater Discharges Located within the State of Arkansas (ARR000000). The
Environmental Protection Agency has reviewed the proposed general permit
which was received in our office via email on March 8, 2018.  Based on our
review, EPA has no objection to the permit.
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (214) 665-7530 or by email
to burrell.monica@epa.gov.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Monica Burrell
 
Monica Burrell
Arkansas State Coordinator
U.S. EPA Region 6
Water Division
NPDES Permits and TMDLs Branch
NPDES Management Section (6WQ-PO)
1445 Ross Avenue
Dallas, TX 75202
214-665-7530
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